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Dear St Martin’s Family,

I truly look forward to meeting you and working with you from September. Our school motto is
Caritate et Disciplina – With Love and Learning. I ask all families to support this motto through their
actions, prayers and expectations. Let us follow in St Martin’s example by showing love to one
another as we emerge from such challenging times that the pandemic has brought. Let us focus all
our attention on what is the school’s core purpose: learning.

Below is an indication of when the school is expecting your child to attend for the start of term. Not
quite our usual start, however, with government guidelines informing us all schools are to complete
Covid 19 testing at the start of the term. In order to fulfil this directive, the school needs to have a
staggered start.

There are slight changes to the dates of the Year 7 and Year 12 Induction - moved from Friday 3rd

September to Monday 6th September. This is to allow for time for the school to set up the testing
areas. More details will follow during mid to late August, please do look out for any letters from the
school and regularly check the school website at the end of the school holiday.

Please note Year groups are only required to attend on the specified day, as indicated below. At all
other times students are required to be at home until after break on Thursday 9th September. From
the 9th September, all students will be required to be in full school uniform and adhere to the Sixth
Form Dress code.
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August

I wish you all a joyful summer and look forward to meeting you all in September.

Yours sincerely

Ms Josephine Okokon


